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Cochabamba, Bolivia
October 14, 2004

To: Stan Galanski,
Franz-Joseph Albrecht, Director, Wintertur Rotary Club, Switzerland

Brian Darnell, President, Friendswood Rotary Club, Texas
Sheila Self, Past President, Space Center Rotary Club, Texas
Visset Sun, President, Space Center Rotary Club, Texas
Charlie Clemmons, Rotary District Governor, Texas

Dear Stan, Franz-Joseph, Brian, Sheila, Visset and Charlie:

Warmest greetings from all those who make up the AMISTAD ASSOCIATION in
Bolivia.

We send this letter to thank you infinitely for the assistance you have
given to our INTEGRAL HEALTH program in Aramasi, a village situated in the
rural areas of Cochabamba, Bolivia, South America.

We do not have adequate words to explain the joy that we feel to have a
truck, a motorcycle and $ 2,850 for our program, which were given to us on
October 4 by the Rotary Club TUNARI here in Cochabamba.

We were even more joyful upon seeing the emotion of the rural people in
Aramasi when the jeep was brought there on October 10. These material
resources, given with your solidarity and love, are tools that will benefit
our services of health, education and food security, both in Aramasi and in
other near by villages. With these resources, we will work more effectively
with those who are marginated and ignored in this area, so that they might
have better living conditions and exercise in some way their human rights.

Our very dear and noble friend, Stan Galanski, comes to mind, who
initiated and realized this marvelous work which we now experience.

Know that the labor of so many Rotarians is bearing fruit in each of the
children and adults of our poor populations, giving them hope and an
impetus for a better life.

Attached is a photo of the reception of the vehicles here in Cochabamba
from the Tunari Rotary Club.

With deepest gratitude from all our hearts, May God bless your work!

THANK YOU

In the peace of the Lord,

Daisy Mostajo Dr. Rodolfo Jimenez Freddy Flores Patricia Pacheco
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Director, Coordinator of the Responsible for Teacher,
Asociaci6n Integral Health Community Aramasi
Amistad, Program, Development,
Bolivia Aramasi Aramasi
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